Incorporating Faith Dates While Planning Academic Year Activities

As Queen’s embarks upon the 2021-22 academic year, there are many faith-based dates to consider while planning academic activities such as assignments, meetings, and testing. 
When students return to classes the first week of September, members of the Jewish community will be observing Rosh Hashana (September 6, 7, and 8), followed by Yom Kippur (September 15 and 16). 
Also observed during the first week of September is the Buddhist Holy Day of September 7, celebrating the birthday of H.H. Sakya Trizin.
In consideration of the large number of faith dates throughout the fall and winter terms, consulting the Multifaith Calendar, will ensure those who observe any of the listed dates will receive the appropriate accommodation. 
To assist with planning academic activities and provide a welcoming environment for everyone, please refer to the Multifaith Calendar hosted by Faith and Spiritual Life Queen’s.

